
 

 

Town of Enfield, N.H. 
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 

 
 

The Board of Selectmen will hold two public hearings, in succession, 

 

Tuesday, February 1, 2022 

Beginning at 6:00 PM 

Public Works Facility, 74 Lockehaven Road, Enfield 

and via Zoom videoconference 

 

Hearing #1:  in accordance with RSA 33:8-a, regarding bonds or notes over $100,000, to discuss the 

expansion and renovation of Whitney Hall (Enfield Town Offices and Enfield Public Library) currently 

estimated at $4.7 million.  This hearing is relative to a proposed article on the 2022 Town Meeting 

Warrant for vote at the second session (business meeting) of the 2022 Town Meeting.  

 

Hearing #2: to discuss and take action on the proposed Hazard Mitigation Plan.  A copy of the proposed 

plan will be made available on the Town’s website at www.enfield.nh.us prior to the hearing date. 

 

The public hearings will take place during the Board of Selectmen’s regularly scheduled meeting.  Zoom 

meeting information can be found online at https://www.enfield.nh.us/board-selectmen/events/53206 

For audio only, call (929) 205-6099, Meeting ID: 872 7991 8795.  
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